
 
 
 
 
January 24, 2024 
 
Dear Families of Residents at Maplewood House, 
 
As part of our site renovations, painting will commence in the resident wings starting 
Thursday January 25th.  The paints are non-toxic and fumeless. Bluebell wing will be the 
first to be painted, followed by Rosewood, and then Shamrock.   
 
Please be aware that while stretches of hallways are being painted, work areas will be 
cordoned off, and affected residents will be moved outside of their rooms from 9AM to 
6PM (with limited access to their rooms). Each resident can expect this to  
occur for 2-3 days max while their stretch of the hallway is being completed. Our 
recreation and care staff will ensure that while residents are out of their rooms during 
the day, all their activity and care needs are fully addressed.    
 
Those with specific care needs who cannot be outside their rooms for long periods of 
time will continue to have full access to their rooms, with assistance from staff. As an 
added layer of safety and precaution, we will schedule additional staff to be assigned to 
the painting areas to monitor and assist residents as needed.    
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact: 
 
Dave Kao (Renovations Coordinator) 
dkao@maplewood.bc.ca  
604-870-6760 
 
Joy Kaz (Director of Care) 
jkaz@maplewood.bc.ca 
604-870-7560 
 
Thank you! 
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